
10919 Ravenwood Drive 
Manassas, Va., 22111 
18 January, 1988 

Dear Harold, 

Just a quick note to say many thanks again for your time and 

invaluable assistance last week. Paul and I also enjoyed ourselves, 

tremendously. Your's and Lil's hospitality was much appreciated.. 

I've spoken to Jim L this morning and he assures me that the 

next time P'.m in his office he can point me toward the file with 

the Epstein. documents. Meanwhile I'm putting together the 

information I gathered from my visit into the O'leary, Bishop, 

Leaks, etc.. stories. 

I imagine I might well be bothering you again soon. Until 

then we send our best wishes, to you both and hopes that Lil's 

mother recovers soon. 

Kathy Castle 

PS I enclose the check for the photocopying... 



Ms. Kathy Castle 	
12/20/87 

19019 Ravenswood Drive Manasses, Va. 22111 
Dear Kathy, 

Hope you are having a good time in England, after Wilmington. AB of now the only extra medical appointment I have in January is the last 
Wednesday. You know my regular schedule and I don't have to be here for you to 
use the files. Days you picked OK. 

I do, by the wey, have files of Hoover clippings. Didn't mention them. The Xams card to the Portugese Nazi may be there. This morning's Wx Pest reminds me that I heard Tony collaborated on a book 
with Tom Mangold. Be phoned me some time ago, we had a long talk, I told him he can 

have access to just about anything, he said he wanted me to read several of his 
books that he'd send, I started collecting copies for him, heard nothing from him, 

wrote him and got no response, so I stopped collecting, things for him. You know my 
situation. 

8o, if Tony is in touch with him and he still intends for me to read those 
books, no need to include The Tannels of Cu *hi. I'd read it and hadn't connected 
it with him. 

Excellent book, too, 

Best Wishes, 

Harold Weisberg 



10919 Ravenswood.Drive 

Manassas, Va. 22111 

December 15, 1987 

Dear Mr• Weisberg, 

Thank you very much again for the help you gave to 

Tony and myself the other day. I came back with my head 

full of information and ideas. 
Would it he convenient for you if I were to come back 

to visit you and the files in the second week of January? 
I could cone the 12th, 13th or 14th, whichever day suits 
you best. Could you drop me a line and let me know? 

Tomorrow .1 go to Wilmington and then on to London until 

the 7th of January. I will call you the weekend before my 

intended visit. to confirm if it's okay. 
My best wishes to yourself and Mrs Weisberg.. I look 

forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

Yours, 

Kathy Castle 


